From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:25:43 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 1:59 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Cierra Graham

-- Phone --
-- Company --
Enbridge Gas

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The application to increase our gas rates is not ethical. The overall inflation of everyday needs and the health and
well being of our families that are still to this day being impacted by Covid and now RSV heavily rely on our homes
as a safe space. The fact that this company is not only asking to increase, but doing so in the middle of winter is
absurd. We do not have options to shop around rates. We are stuck and we deserve to have a say and a choice.
Please consider all the families that are struggling to make ends meet and understand that enough is enough. We
work hard, pay our taxes and just want to provide the best future possible for our children. Thank you.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





